
 

 

 

 

Supplementary statement to Bath and North East Somerset Health and 

Wellbeing Board’s 

2018 Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) 

Date PNA published – March 2018 

Date Supplementary Statement to PNA issued – 3rd May 2019 

Change in Opening Times 

The following community pharmacy changed its address from 4th March 2019 to: 

Day Lewis Pharmacy  

493 Bath Road 

Saltford 

BS31 3HQ 

 

Opening times remained the same. 

 

In a memorandum dated 4th March 2019 Primary Care Commissioning Support NHS England 

notified Bath and North East Somerset of the above. 


